

15th February 2010

Dear Resident,

As I am sure you are aware the Conservative Party is holding its annual Spring Conference at the Hilton Metropole Hotel in Brighton on the 27th and 28th February 2010.

In light of this, we would like to invite you to the Metropole Hotel for a residents meeting at 7.30pm till 9.00pm on Monday 22nd February.

At the meeting there will be the opportunity for local residents to meet representatives from the police planning team, Metropole Hotel management and Brighton & Hove City Council. There will be a short presentation outlining the security arrangements associated with the event. The security measures differ from previous conferences and we do not expect them to severely impact upon local residents. The meeting will then move to a question and answer session where you will have opportunity speak to the organisations represented.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours Faithfully

Inspector Gary Pike
Deputy Planning Co-ordinator
Operation Otter
Conservative Party Spring Forum